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I am writing with deep concern regarding the escalating violence in the occupied Palestinian 
territories, including the West Bank and especially Gaza. 

Having served in the military, I know well the devastating toll of war and the profound impact it has 
on innocent civilians caught in the crossfire. The suffering endured by the people of Gaza, 
especially women and children, is unimaginable. It is incumbent upon us, as members of the 
military, to recognize the human cost of conflict and do everything in our power to prevent further 
bloodshed. 

War is not the solution. It only begets more violence, perpetuating a cycle of destruction and 
despair. We must break free from this cycle and embrace dialogue, diplomacy, and empathy as the 
guiding principles of our actions. Only through meaningful dialogue and a genuine commitment to 
peace can we hope to achieve a just and lasting resolution to the Israeli-Palestinian conflict. 

I call upon my fellow servicemembers, commanders, and leaders to prioritize protecting civilian 
lives above all else. Let us honor our duty to serve and protect by advocating for an immediate 
ceasefire and engaging in constructive dialogue with all stakeholders to address the root causes of 
the conflict. 

I swore an oath as a service member to defend our nation and uphold its values. Let us also uphold 
the value of peace, recognizing that true strength lies not in the ability to wage war, but in the 
courage to pursue peace against all odds. 

In solidarity with all those who suffer as a result of this conflict, I urge a ceasefire in Gaza and a 
renewed commitment to dialogue and reconciliation. 

Sincerely, 

[Name/Rank/Unit/Branch] 


